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Introducing any predator to our environment without voter approval should be unconstitutional. It
has to be administered and controlled with taxpayer money so the taxpayers should have a say as to
how it is done. Also people are curious about the current and past predator studies, and how much
of the special interest groups influence is in the decisions to keep moving forward vs actual science
based on facts of the studies
 


